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The GEDC staff are looking forward to this year’s Annual General Meeting as
well as their 2  Business Awards Ceremony. The GEDC received many
nominations for all 6 categories of the awards. Awards are being presented
to businesses and non-profits that: are dedicated to the beautification of
their establishment and/or community at large, go above and beyond for
their clients/customers, show dedication to community involvement, and
prioritize the needs and wants of the communities they serve. This year 2
added categories will also highlight businesses/non-profits that exemplify
‘Bright Beginnings’ or a ‘Lifetime Achievement’. Watch for next month’s
bulletin or the addition to our website’s ‘News’ section for the announcement
of the winners. 
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"The best time to start a business is when you’re young. Your fearlessness and
fresh perspective can lead to groundbreaking ideas and innovation." 
                                                                                                                              - Richard Branson

This past March Break, the GEDC   
ran   another   set   of    Kid-
Preneur workshops.
Unfortunately, without the
Greenstone Trade Show to
attend, the GEDC was looking for
other opportunities for the
participants to experience a
market and promote their
businesses. Jeremy, of Jeremy’s
Jumbo Chip Cookies, joined our

The Greenstone Inter-Agency
Advisory Committee (GIAAC) is
hosting another ‘Sidewalk Event’.
Thursday, June 12  from 11 AM - th

2 PM service providers and
employers will gather in front of
the MTW Employment Services’
Geraldton office. Stop by to learn
about service providers for the
area, what they are able to offer,
grab a free hot dog, and enter
the draws. The GIAAC looks
forward to seeing you there!

Business  Development  Officer  at  one  of  the  Geraldton  markets  held  at
St. Theresa’s Parish Hall.  Patrons enjoyed interacting with and supporting
the young entrepreneur. The GEDC looks forward to Jeremy’s next venture!


